
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

 
The Grass Valley School District is seeking Statement of Qualifications from qualified 
Construction Management firms. An information package outlining the required submittal 
information as well as the selection criteria to be used by the District can be obtained from the 
district website at ​www.gvsd.us  
 
Completed Statement of Qualifications must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
October 4, 2018.  Submittals received after this time and date will not be accepted by the District. 
Facsimile (FAX) or E-mail copies of the Statement of Qualifications will not be accepted.  The 
Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any and all Statement of Qualifications, to 
negotiate with any or all responsible firms, and to waive any informality in the process.  If you 
have any questions, contact Brian Martinez at ​bmartinez@gvsd.us​.  
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